
1381484 -R8 SDMS 


Sisk, Richard 

From: Way, Steven 
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 10:37 AM 
To: Lari7 Perino (larry.perino@kinross.com)
Subject: Action Memo Map - Sunnyside workings 

Hello Larry, 

Thank you for the letter commenting on the planned action at Red and Bonita. I would like tobetter understand the 
error you observed on the map depicting the Sunnyside mine workings. If there is an image that you could provide that 
is more accurate, please feel free to send that to me or otherwise we can discuss this at your convenience. 

I look forward to hearing from you in order to correct this information. 

Sincerely, 
Steve 

Steven Way 
Federal On-Scene Coordinator 
Emergency Response Unit 
US EPA - Region 8 
1595 Wynkoop Street 
Denver, CO 80202 

Office: 303-312-6723 

Cell: 303-886-1640 
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